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The Board of Trustees will discuss superintendent search firms for planning purposes.  
Three search firms provided information regarding their services, experience, and 
respective costs for said services.   
 
 
 

 
 ******************** 
 

No specific action is required by the Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 ******************** 

 

 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe      
Superintendent of Schools  


